
ANNOUNCEMENT: NEW 

CIVIL PROTECTION 

ORDER CODE ENACTED 
 

The Nisqually Tribal Council has enacted a 

new Civil Protection Order Code. 

 

Informational materials will be available on Monday, July 14, at the Building 

Department Community Dinner (5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. at the BFJ Gym), and on 

Tuesday, July 22, at the Nisqually Clean Energy Dinner (5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m., at 

the Nisqually Youth Center).  

The new Code is also available online, at http://www.nisqually-

nsn.gov/index.php/council/tribal-code/. 

 

Questions: (360) 456-5221 ext. 1272 


